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Pennock City Council Meeting 

Tuesday, October 5, 2021 

 

Pennock City Council held their regular monthly meeting on Tuesday, October 5, 2021 at 

7:00 p.m. at the Pennock Community Center.  The following members were present 

Mayor Kevin Crowley, Council members Jeff Arends, Bruce Bastin, Dave Miller and 

Karen Skaggs.  Also present was Donavan Peters, Deputy Riley Kampsen and resident 

Kerry Gross. 

 

Mayor Crowley called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.  

 

Motion by Council member Arends to accept the agenda as presented; Council member 

Miller seconds the motion.  The motion passed. 

 

Motion by Council member Miller to approve the Consent Agenda which consisted of the 

September 8, 2021 Council minutes, and to pay all the October bills; Council member 

Bastin seconds the motion.  The motion passed. 

 

Deputy Riley Kampsen was present for the sheriff’s report.  For the month of September 

there were 43.75 hours.   

 

 

CITIZENS FORUM 

 

There was nothing. 

 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

There was nothing. 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Certified Unpaid Utilities – Motion by Council member Arends to certify unpaid utility 

bills that are more than 90 days past due to property taxes; Council member Bastin 

seconds the motion.  The motion passed. 

 

Sonar Sludging Judging results and possible applications – Was tabled until the 

November meeting. 

 

Dirk’s Fourth Addition Lots – There was discussion on lots # 3 & # 4 that Matt Haats has 

pending.  Motion by council member Miller that he purchases one lot now and building 

within 2 years and giving the option of purchasing the second lot; Council member 

Skaggs seconds the motion.  The motion passed. 

 

Assessment Contract for 2022 – 2024 – The Kandiyohi County Assessment Contract for 

the years 2022 – 2024 was presented.  Council member Arends made a motion to accept 

the Assessment Contract; Council member Bastin seconds the motion.  The motion 

passed. 
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OTHER BUSINESS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 

Due to elections on Tuesday, November 2, 2021 the next Council meeting will be held on 

Wednesday, November 3, 2021 at 7:00 p.m.  

 

Being no further business Council member Arends made a motion to adjourn the 

meeting, Council member Bastin seconds the motion.  The motion passed.  Meeting was 

adjourned at 7:55 p.m. 

 

Official minutes will be approved at the Wednesday, November 3, 2021 Council meeting. 

 

Dawn Johnson 

Administrator/Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


